
From: Romeo Poiron [romlynholdingsinc@gmail.com] 
Sent: May-22-17 1:33 PM 
To: +WPG725 - Clean Env. Commission (SD) 
Subject: Manitoba Minnesota Transmission Project 
 

          

      To the C.E.C 

 

   I'm Romeo Poiron President of Ray-Mo Holdings Inc.land owner and tax payer in the RM of 

La Broquerie.I believe that the Manitoba Minnesota Transmission Project that is going to be 

erected in the area of La Broquerie should be moved to the east of the Rm of La Broquerie using 

Crown lands,so it doesn't effect the the people of the La Broquerie and R.M of La Broquerie. I 

believe that the people of LaBroquerie should have a say in where the MMTP should pass. In 

reality we are the ones paying for the construction of this project and WE should be heard and 

respected.I've raised my children here in the RM of La Broquerie and want to see my 

grandchildren to grow up here in a healthy and safe invironment.  

 

     I would like to see our schools grow with more students and possibly the schools to grw is 

size. I believe that if the MMTP would not pass through our community it would help to show 

our youth to be proactive our community decisions. To help show our children that when we 

stand together and work together we ca achieve great things. 

 

  As a developer i would like to see our economy stay strong and profitable. With the MMTP 

crossing in the middle middle of our community it will push family's away and the prices of 

properties down and less taxes for our community.and a one time payment to our community 

doesn't build sustainable economy. Reasonable decisions and the respect of the people does.         

    

 

           Thank You  

      

         Best Regards ;  Romeo Poiron  


